
Delegation: Dale Harvey, Chair, Nanaimo Seniors Task Force and Deborah Hollins, Executive 
Director, Nanaimo Family Life, re Age Friendly City Plan as per Guidelines set out 
by the World Health Organization 

 
Summary: The purpose of the presentation is to make the RDN aware of the Age-Friendly 

City plan and the process for getting the designation with the World Health 
Organization. 

  
Action Requested:   No action is being requested other than the recognition that this plan is being 

submitted to the province for approval. 


